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| 40 Nov 1965
i The Honorable John T. Connori Secretary of Commerce !| Department of Commerce| Washington, D, C. 20230 .
| Dear Mr. Connors
| This letter concerns the proposed American Standard Codei for Information Interchange (ASCI). i

| CIA agrees with the recommendation that Fedoral agenciesadopt a standazd codo for communications and ADP. The baste :des 1s a good one and should lead to real gains in information~ exchange. i
Although our future plans call for acquisition of ADP equip- iment compatible with ASCII standards, we recogalzs that it wil ibe some time before a completo changeover can occur. There-fore, during the transition equipment manufacturers should be| parmitted to produce hardware for processing data in existing| codes. Spacialized equipment may ba needed lator on to assist1n the conversion from non-standard codes to standard, GIAexpects to be In a position to undertake ADP conversion to ASCII |{ sometime in FY-67.

| Insofar as our message communications system is concerned, |i we will have to continue for quite a fow years utilizing the five-| level Baudot codo as our standard for exchanging teletype message |traffic. The cost of large-scale conversion would be too greatto accomplish untll such time as our existing teletype and asso-
| clated cryptographic equipment 1a normally replaced. This same ;| problem, of course, exists with other government agencies with |! |!
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which we communicate and with which our communicationssystom lo Intex-connocted. We suggest that fhe timing of| the message communications system conversion from the ;proaent five-lovel code to the AGS sight-level code be !| established by the National Gommunications System structure. i
The CIA appreciates the opportunity to comment on thei American Standard Gods for Information Interchange and| wishes to be kept advised of your final recommendation to| the Bureau of the Budget. If further information is needed,

| inquiries may be directed to Mr. Joseph Becker, Directorof Computer Services, telephons government] rirst ==
Sincerely,

{ (e1rmed) W. F. Raborn i

W. 5. Raborn Ii Director |
| conur:
i OE  etgnets Join 7 Tt Loon |

uty Director Tor Science snd Tedhmelogy. Dae
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